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August 1, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 
Re:  Docket No. 20170162; Approval of Amendment to the Interconnection, Unbundling, 

Resale and Collocation Agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC 
d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and TEC of Jackson, Inc.  

 
Ms. Stauffer: 
 
On July 26, 2017, BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T 
Southeast (“AT&T Florida”) filed for approval an amendment to the multi-state 
agreement between AT&T Florida and TEC of Jackson, Inc. 
 
Based on correspondence from the Florida Public Service Commission Staff, it appears 
that this carrier is not certificated as a Competitive Local Exchange Carrier in Florida. 
AT&T Florida respectfully requests to withdraw this amendment.  
 
I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  Please contact me if you have 
any questions regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 

	
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
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